
Parent Phone Message 

April 15, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella, Interim Principal at Fernandina Beach High School, calling. 
 
The purpose of this evenings call is to inform you of the events and meetings occurring the 
week of April 16 – April 20. 
 

 On Monday, April 16, 2018, our girls softball team will pay Ed White at home and Poetry 
Recitations will be read at 12:15 in room 10-04. 

 On Tuesday, April 17, the Tennis District competition will be held at 9:00 a.m. and during 
first period, the AP Pre-Registration meeting will take place in the MPR. 

 On Wednesday, April 18, the finals of Tennis District competition will be held at 9:00 
a.m. 

 On Thursday, April 19th, Multi-Cultural night will be held from 6:00 – 7:00 in the MPR 
and our baseball team will play Yulee High School at home starting at 6:00 p.m. 

 
These same reminders appear on our website for your review. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to these important messages. 
 
 


